Windsor Oaks Landscape Committee Meeting February 12, 2020

<u>In attendance</u>: Wanda Moen, Pat Stutts, Dianne Levy, Hugh Wise, Al Behar, and Patti Smith

Minutes from November meeting were approved.

Budget update We were under budget for the year.

Old Business

Meeting adjourned

- 1. The replacing of dead shrubs has been completed.
- 2. Soil needed at #8556 to bring up sprinkler head up to sidewalk will be completed by end of week.

Other

- 1. US Lawns for February, prep for pine straw, spraying beds, crack weeds and general maintenance. Pre-emergent could go into the first week of March.
- 2. Trimming of shrubs will begin in March. Cold weather will slow down the flush out process.
- 3. Hope to be able to then spread Pine needles in April.
- 4. Irrigation system, would suggest to start in March but not necessary until April. We will put out flags to note any issues.

Meeting scheduled for February 20, 2020, 2:30pm in clubhouse to discuss if new Rules & Regulations are needed.

Next meeting March 11 th , at 10 am, clubhouse	
	<u>Patti Smith</u>
Wanda Moen, Chairperson	Patti Smith, Sec